Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Diane Heinze <dheinze@portoakland.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:11 AM

To: Douglas Herman; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: LeBeau, Jennifer; pharper@ups.co

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO315

Hi Keith,

Doug Herman has transferred to the airport. Please send all future correspondence related to Doug’s sites to me
instead.

Thanks for including the Port of Oakland on this UPS letter.

Diane

Environmental Assessment Supervisor
Port of Oakland

510-627-1759

From: Douglas Herman

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 10:02 AM

To: Diane Heinze <dheinze@portoakland.com>

Cc: Michele Heffes <mheffes@portoakland.com>; Douglas Herman <dherman@portoakland.com>; LeBeau, Jennifer
<Jennifer.LeBeau@arcadis.com>

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO315

Hi Diane,
Do you want to respond to Keith and let him know that | am no longer the project manager for this site?...thanks

Douglas Herman
Environmental Scientist

I X OAK

The best way to San Francisco Bay.
One Airport Drive

Box 45

Oakland, CA 94621

Office 510-563-6523

Cell 510-773-9990

Fax 510-636-0626
dherman@portoakland.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2016 9:01 AM

To: 'pharper@ups.co’; Douglas Herman

Cc: Jennier.LeBeau@arcadis-us.com'; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO315




Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000315
Please add our email address to your book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



